James Smith – Northmont HS
SB 121 Testimony 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a health educator the State of Ohio needed to have Ohio Standards to have a baseline for Health Education.  I have a growing concern with the children of our State. Currently, I teach from the National Health Standards since Ohio does not have Health Standards.  Please support SB 121 this will give Health Educators a baseline.  I was able to leave the medical profession a number of years ago to help educate the youth of Ohio.  This bill will give educators the help.
